Youth leadership

COLLEGE-The annual youth
leadership workshop sponsored
by the University of Alaska’s
Cooperative Extension Service
has been set for July 30-Aug. 3
on the Fairbanks campus.

Activities will include "ses-
sions on building self esteem,

parliamentary procedure, com-
munications, _public speaking .
and learning to write and pub-
lish newspapers and tape radio
broadcasts. - - Further informa-*
tion is available from all local
Cooperative Extension Service
offices or Mrs. Maureen Holden
at the university office here.



